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Many thanks to Hilton High School student Faith Thomas for decorating a patriotic pig to help raise funds for the Hilton
Education Foundation's Cadet Cupboard. This pig is on display in my office during December and January, and will be
auctioned off at Hilton Education Foundation's annual Comedy Night on Saturday, January 24. This is a fun way for
Hilton students to help out and give back to their community. Stop by my office to make your donation today!



